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Since assuming the position of CRO earlier this year I have been involved in overseeing several elections, 

by-elections, and appointments.  

1). Organized appointed positions application and by-election for unfilled positions in May 

2). Ran the application process for the GFC representative and presented all applicants application forms 

and letters of intent to the executive council. 

3). Ran VP Fundraising by-election when the position became unfilled 

4). Organized first year elections for class and social representatives for the class of 2024 

5). Opened application process of remaining unfilled and appointed positions of photographers and 

PQ+2 editors in September 

6). Opened committee applications for APSA committees and distributed those applications to 

respective committee leads.  

TO DO: Prepare application forms and tentative timeline for presidential and general election for next 

semester. Explore options for virtual town hall debates. Review election rules to identify if any changes 

may be needed due to COVID-19 

 


